
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF VENUE 
 

Licensing Hearing – 15th to 17th December 2021 at 10am 
 

Application for a Review of the Premises Licence for 
The Hare and Hounds Public House 

104 High Garrett 
Braintree 

 
 
Further to the Notice of Hearing served on all parties and the Agenda for 
the Licensing Sub Committee Hearing published on 7th December 2021, 
the venue for this Licensing Hearing has changed. 
 
The Licensing Hearing will be held at: 
 

Braintree District Council 
Council Chamber 
Causeway House 

Bocking End 
Braintree 

Essex 
CM7 9HB 

 
Please note there is no change to the dates and times of the Licensing 
Hearing. 
 
Please direct any queries in respect of this change of venue to 
governance@braintree.gov.uk 
 
 

Dated: 13th December 2021 

mailto:governance@braintree.gov.uk

